
Hadleigh Infants and Nursery School 

Newsletter No 10 - 18 November 2022 

Holiday Dates - 

Last Day of Autumn Term - Tuesday 20th December 2022.  

School closes at 1:30pm 

Return to School - Thursday 5th January 2023 

February Half Term - Monday 13th February - Friday 17th  

                                       February 2023 

PA News: 

26th November - HINS Christmas Fayre 11am-2:30pm 
 
15th December - After School Reception/Yr1/Yr2        
                               Christmas Disco’s 
 
Thank you to everyone who came along and supported the 
joint Hadleigh Schools Fireworks Night.  The display was truly 
spectacular.  Special thanks to the parents and staff who  
volunteered to help - without you, we would not have been 
able to run the event. 
 
We urgently need volunteers for the Christmas Fayre on  
26th November - in particular, running the stalls.   
Children are welcome to help with you!  If you can help, even if 
not for the whole event, please scan the QR code to complete 
the Google Form: 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LUNCH MENU – WEEK COMMENCING 21st NOVEMBER 2022   

 

Monday –  Pasta Neapolitan with Crusty Bread and Roasted Broccoli or Jacket Potato with Cheese/Tuna Mayo and Fruit Platter  

Tuesday –  Hot Dog  or Veggie Hot Dog served with Lightly Seasoned Wedges and Corn on the Cob and Homemade Cookie 

Wednesday –  Sticky Chicken or Quorn Dippers with Herby Potatoes, Carrots and Green Beans served with Garlic Bread and Yoghurt 

Thursday –  Chicken and Tomato Pasta Bake or Tomato and Lentil Pasta Bake with Carrots and Fruit Crumble and Custard 

Friday – Omega 3 Fish Fingers or Omelette with Chips and Baked Beans and Ice Cream Sponge 

Achievers of the Week - 

Explorers:  Lola 

Stars:   Molly       Moons:  Ronnie W-P   Rockets: Eden 

Planets:  Charlie      Astronauts:  Krystian   Flying Saucers:  Inebella 

Galaxies:  Harvey        Asteroids:  Penelope   Satellites:  Danny 

Attendance Heroes  - 

Planets:  Holly      Astronauts:  Eleanor    Flying Saucers:  Samuel 

Galaxies:  Sofya      Asteroids:  Naya    Satellites:  Mila 

 

Dates for your Diary -    

21st November - World Cup Starts—dress in sports clothes 

or team colours 

21st November - Flu Immunisations 

23rd November - PE Character Event 

6th December - Christmas parent workshop 2.45-3.15pm 

7th December - Bedtime Stories 5pm-6pm     

12-16th December - Christmas Performances  

14th December - Christmas Dinner and Christmas jumper 

day 

19th December - Christmas Parties 

20th December - Pantomime 

15th January - Reception/Junior School applications close 

24th January - Year 2 Dance Festival 

27th January - Lego Day 



News …  

Fireworks - Thank you to all of the volunteers that made the Fireworks Event happen last week. Without your 

amazing support events like these would not be able to run. Events such as the Fireworks Display raise vital funds 

for the school and without the money raised we would not be able to offer the children the wide range of  

experiences and opportunities that we do. Thank you to everyone who supported the event by coming along and 

enjoying the wonderful display. It was lovely to see so many people enjoying themselves. 

Odd Socks Day - thank you for supporting Odd Socks Day on Monday. Our children spent time celebrating our 

differences. 

Children in Need - There has been a lovely buzz in school today. Children in Need day is always one of our  

highlights of the year in school. I hope you have been able to donate what you can to this special charity event 

through the School Money app. You have until Monday to donate. 

World Cup - The World Cup begins on Monday. To celebrate the start of this event we invite your child to come 

to school wearing sport wear, football kits or the colours of the team they will be supporting. 

Christmas - We are just finalising our plans for all our Christmas events and will send a letter out early next week 

detailing the events and letting you know how to book your tickets for the Christmas performances. 

Please note the changed timings for our Bedtime stories on the 7th December - all classes will do their bedtime 

story event from 5pm to 6pm. 

School Admissions - Applications for Reception Year and Year 3 Junior School September 2023 intake will be 

open until 15th January 2023.  The following link gives you all the information you need to know about the  

process: www.essex.gov.uk/admissions. Please ensure you apply before the closing date as late applications could 

mean your child misses out on a place at your preferred school. You must apply even if your child attends our 

Nursery or is in Year 2 at the Infant school and is transferring to the Junior school. We have attached an  

admissions brochure which explains the whole process. 

 

Rob Glazebrook will be coming to school on Tuesday to read his book to the  

Year 1 and 2 classes. You can order a copy of his book at a special price of £4 

by paying through the School Money app.  Rob will be signing books during his  

session. 

 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.essex.gov.uk%2Fadmissions&data=04%7C01%7C%7Cdafde23232484a16a4ed08d99ac3567f%7Ca8b4324f155c4215a0f17ed8cc9a992f%7C0%7C0%7C637710986038422097%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQI


 

CHRISTMAS PERFORMANCE  
INFORMATION 

RECEPTION 

Monday 12th December 2.30pm 

Tuesday 13th December 9.15am 

YEAR 1 

Tuesday 13th December 2.30pm 

Wednesday 14th December 9.15am 

YEAR 2 

Wednesday 14th December 2.30pm 

Thursday 15th December 9.15am 

 

Please note tickets for the performances will be issued nearer the time.  Parents will be 

asked which  

performance they would prefer, although we will not be able to guarantee your first 

choice will be met.  Tickets will be issued on a first come, first served basis. 

 

EXPLORERS - Information regarding Christmas performances will follow in due course. 


